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Ottawa, November 9, 1915.

Sir,-

I beg to inform you that it has been re-

ported to the Department that stones are being re-

moved from Kattle Point, and I have to request that

you will be good enough to put up trespass notices

in the locality, and to use your best endeavours to

see that no stone are removed from this point.

Your obedient Servant,

F.T.w. Lean

Assistant Deputy & Secretary.

T. Maxwell, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Sarnia, Ont.
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